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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Perseverance:  

‘I can do all things through Him who strengthens me’ Philippians 4:13 

 

 

I have been really impressed by all of our children, families and staff once again this week. Staff and families have 

adapted to remote learning really well. I was able to join a lesson today and was very impressed at how many children 

participated and how focused and enthusiastic they were.  

Staff are aiming to provide an appropriate amount of work for each day whilst bearing in mind the challenge of 

learning at home and the fact that children may have siblings or parents or carers who may also need to share a 

device. Please use your judgement if you feel that your child needs a break. The approach we are using now is 

certainly a significant improvement on what we were able to provide in the first lockdown, allowing classes to meet 

and providing feedback to children. We do encourage children to keep to a routine, to make sure they get up and go 

to bed at a suitable time, to take lots of breaks and to exercise. 

 

 
 

E-safety 
With the country in lockdown once again and spending significant time online it is important that we continue to 

consider e-safety. Please ensure your children are supervised whilst online. The Net Aware website is a fantastic 

source of information covering subjects such as keeping your child safe online, online learning and advice on the 

safety of a huge range of apps. 

 

 

Lunches/ Free School Meals 
Hot lunches will continue to be provided for children attending school. These can be ordered as usual. Families of 

children in receipt of Free School Meals (not Universal Infant Free School Meals) have been ordered vouchers – we 

hope Edenred will deliver them, via email, over the next few days.  

 

Zoom Protocols 
A reminder, please, to all children, you should be dressed, in appropriate clothing, for Zoom lessons. Whilst we 

certainly do not expect you to wear school uniform, it will help you prepare for the day and ensure you are ready to 

learn if 

 you have had breakfast, cleaned your teeth and are dressed.  

 

Screen Break Activities 
Included in this newsletter this week are some ideas for activities you may wish to consider, after you have 

completed your daily learning, that do not involve a screen. You could colour in the activities when completed and 

share your activities with your class teacher who would love to celebrate these with you! Teachers will be doing some 

too! 
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Community Notices 

 

 
 

 

 


